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HAVE FUN ON YOUR RUN - BUT DON’T DRINK ‘TIL YOU’RE DONE 

WHITEHORSE – Have fun while you’re snowmobiling, but stay away from alcohol until you’re done 
riding. That is the message that the Yukon Liquor Corp. and other Canadian liquor jurisdictions are 
hoping to get across to snowmobilers with the launch of phase two of the “ByWays” publicity 
campaign.  

This is the second in a series of three seasonal campaigns, which features the importance of not mixing 
alcohol with motorized sports. The release is timely – according to Canadian Institute for Health 
Information statistics – more snowmobile-related injuries occur in February than in any other month.  

More than 40 per cent of injuries treated in specialized trauma units across the country are related to 
snowmobile activity. Of those, the latest data shows that alcohol was a factor in about half of the cases, 
double the number from five years earlier.  

“The same responsible attitude toward drinking and driving also applies to recreational vehicles,” Jim 
Kenyon, minister responsible for the Yukon Liquor Corp. said. “The Yukon is known for great 
snowmobiling, and we want to remind people to operate their machines responsibly. If people plan to 
consume alcohol, we encourage them to wait until after they’re done riding for the day.” 

Public education and voluntary compliance are key to reducing this risk. Snowmobilers must keep in 
mind that they are operating a motor vehicle, and that the same laws against drinking and driving 
apply.  

The Klondike Snowmobile Association (KSA) agrees.  

“We join the Canadian Association of Liquor Jurisdictions and the Yukon Liquor Corp. in reminding 
snowmobilers that drinking alcohol can impair your judgment and your ability to operate your machine 
safely,” KSA president Mark Daniels said. “We want to encourage people to get out there and enjoy 
our trails and mountains, but to be smart about how they ride.” 

The poster will be displayed in Yukon liquor stores and a variety of businesses regularly visited by 
snowmobile enthusiasts. A downloadable version is also available from the Yukon Liquor Corp. web 
site at www.ylc.gov.yk.ca.  
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